
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Year 5 Carols at The Mall, Cribbs Causeway 
 

UPDATED INFORMATION 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We hope that you are all looking forward to our up-coming carols at The Mall. 
 
Due to the potential high numbers of children performing and Christmas shoppers, 
The Mall management has amended where the children will be performing and the 
meeting point before the performance. 
 

1. Meeting Point: Please bring your child to the fire exit doors next to ‘Rituals’ on 
the ground floor by 4:15pm. The children will then be ushered into the 
corridor in their school groups where they will be escorted into their singing 
positions. 

2. Performance Location: The children will be performing in the centre of the 
Mall. They will be positioned on the stairs and on a stage covering the 
fountain. The carols will begin at 4:30pm, Thursday 14th December 2023 
and finish by 5:00pm. 

3. Collection of children: As the Mall will most probably be quite busy at the end 
of the performance, they have requested each school meet in a specific 
location for collection. This will be as follows: 

• Almondsbury: outside H Beauty (ground floor behind stairs) 

• The Manor and Oldbury: outside Gromit Unleashed (ground floor in 
front of fountain) 

• Olveston: outside River Island (ground floor) 

• St Peter’s: outside Superdry (ground floor opposite information desk) 

• St Chad’s: outside All Good Things (ground floor behind information 
desk) 

 
Please have your children wearing their school uniform and ensure your child has 
used the toilet before the performance. 
 
At the end of the performance, the children will be with the representative from your 
school to be collected by the designated adult of responsibility from the above 
locations. 
 
This will be a wonderful experience for the children to perform and spread some 
Christmas joy to the community. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Nic Baykaa-Murray 
Head of School (St Peter’s Anglican Methodist Primary School) 


